From: <u>Jeff Himes</u>
To: <u>Sarah Dinovo</u>

**Subject:** Recommendation for Reappointment of Dustin Nanna to Planning Commission

**Date:** Friday, June 28, 2024 12:48:46 AM

You don't often get email from jhimes2732@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Members of the Delaware City Council,

I am writing to strongly recommend the reappointment of Dustin Nanna to the Planning Commission. Since 2018, Dustin has demonstrated unwavering dedication and commitment to our city through his service on various boards and commissions. His extensive experience, deep understanding of city planning, and active involvement in community affairs make him an invaluable asset to the Planning Commission.

Dustin's long-standing service has consistently shown his ability to contribute thoughtfully and effectively to the planning and development of our city. His insights and expertise have been instrumental in shaping policies that align with the best interests of our community.

Reappointing Dustin Nanna to the Planning Commission would ensure the continued benefit of his knowledge and dedication, and I am confident he will continue to serve our city with the same enthusiasm and integrity.

Thank you for considering this recommendation.

Sincerely,

Jeff Himes

614-649-1498 189 Glengary Drive Delaware, OH 43015